
Ways you can make a differenceWays you can make a difference
1. Join the PTO1. Join the PTO
The PTO is a fun group of parents, guardians, 
and teachers that have the common goal of im-
proving the school community through fund-
raising events, activities, and more. You do not 
need to attend every meeting to join! Email 
PTOPTO@@PioneerUSD.orgPioneerUSD.org  to learn  more.

2. Join the PMC2. Join the PMC
Back once again is the Pioneer Music Coalition 
and we are looking for volunteers and commit-
tee members to help this amazing program. To 
help, contact PMCPMC@@PioneerUSD.orgPioneerUSD.org .

3. Volunteer3. Volunteer  

Volunteer NeedVolunteer Needss  

Help sell Candy Grams before or after 

school. Visit us on-line to see all 

our current volunteer needs. 

www.PioneerPTO.com
www.PioneerPTO.com

We are always in need of volunteers to help 
with special events, activities, fundraisers, and 
more. You do not need to join the PTO or PMC 
to volunteer. You Simply sign up to help when 
we send home volunteer needs.  

4. Donate Supplies4. Donate Supplies

Supply Need
Supply Needss

Basic school supplies are always 

appreciated. If you find a great deal 

while shopping, please consider 

donating some items.

Supplies are always high in demand at the school. 
Everything from pencils, to new playground 
equipment is needed. Helping with a donation of 
supplies will always help and are well received. 

5. Make a Donation5. Make a Donation

Pioneer               Mountain Creek               Walt Tyler          Pioneer               Mountain Creek               Walt Tyler          

Scan to Scan to 
VolunteerVolunteer

Donate to the general PTO fund that pays for student, teacher, and 
staff’s needs, funds events and special activities, and much more.

GG EE TT   II NN VV OO LL VV EE DD !!

HH aa pp pp y  y  BB ii rr tt hh dd aa yy !!
Wish your child a Happy Birthday in a unique way through the school marquee! For just 
$10, their name will be displayed with up to three other students. Want the full spotlight? 
FFor $50, take over the entire board and let everyone join in the celebration! Messages stay 
up for a week. Act fast spots are limited and available on a first come, first serve basis. To add 
a little extra fun to your kiddo’s day, schedule a singing telegram for $50 to come into their 
classroom and serenade them to “Happy Birthday.” Don’t miss this special opportunity!

Scan here to Scan here to 
get startedget started

Check out our new website!Check out our new website!
www.PioneerPTO.comwww.PioneerPTO.com

Scan to Scan to 
DonateDonate
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Candy Grams are here!Candy Grams are here!

Heads Up!Heads Up!

PMC NewsPMC News

School Spirit WearSchool Spirit Wear

Feb. 10 - 13  Buy Candy Grams Feb. 13  PUSD Board Meeting	    5:30 - 7:30 PM 
               @Mt. Creek Rm. E3 Feb. 14  No School
Feb. 17  No School
Mar. 10 - 14  SUPER MINIMUM 		   DAY EVERYDAY!
          	   Release @ 12:58 pmMar. 11 PUSD PMC Meeting	    1:00 - 2:00 PM 

               @Pioneer Rm G4Mar. 13  PUSD Board Meeting	    5:30 - 7:30 PM 
               @Mt. Creek Rm. E3 Mar. 19  PUSD PTO Meeting	    3:00 - 4:30 PM 

               @Pioneer ElementaryMar. 26 SUPER MINIMUM DAY	    Release @ 12:58 pm

Coming Soon...
Coming Soon...Mark your calendars! Mar. 18th from 
5 - 7 pm Pioneer will be taken over by 

a free family fun STEM Night! More info will be sent home soon!
We need Volunteers, scan to help.

Next PTO & PMC Meetings
Next PTO & PMC Meetings

Feb. 7   PMC Meeting

              3
:00  - 4:00 PM 

              @
 Pioneer Rm G4 

Feb. 19  PTO Meeting

	      3:00  - 4:00 PM 

               @
Pioneer Elementary

Starting February 6th, Candy Grams will be on sale for 

$1 each before and after school at Pioneer. Sales will 

continue until the morning of February 13th. 

 

Since there’s no school on Friday, February 14th, 

Candy Grams will be distributed on the 13th instead.

Candy Grams are available on-line right now 

in increments of 5! 

Just visit www.PioneerPTO.com to place your order!

The PMC will “Spring into Music” with their 

spaghetti dinner fundraiser on March 8th 

from 6 - 8 pm at Fireman’s Hall! Enjoy de-

licious spaghetti, music, and great company. 

Plus, funds raised support our school music 

program, giving new instruments and equip-

ment to our talented students. Volunteers 

needed—you can make a huge impact! The whole family can now The whole family can now 
show school spirit with our show school spirit with our 

new spirit wear. Order on-line!new spirit wear. Order on-line!

www.PioneerPTO.comwww.PioneerPTO.com
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Follow us for
 updates

@@PUSDPTOPUSDPTO

Follow us for
 updates

@@PUSD_PTOPUSD_PTO


